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A message from the Head teacher  

WELCOME BACK EVERYONE!  

It gives me great pleasure to welcome everyone back to school for another fantastic year! I 

do hope you all had an enjoyable and relaxing break. There are lots of new and exciting 

things happening at De Bohun this year, including our brand new school website, our new 

Children’s Centre and Pre-School playground, a brand new Pre-School and Nursery build-

ing and much, much more! 

All of our talented and hard working staff will once again be doing their very best to en-

sure that every child gets every opportunity to excel and personally, I look forward to see-

ing what this year brings!   

If you have any questions, comments or worries, our team are always here to help. Just 

stop us in the playground or contact the Main Office and make an appointment.  

Let’s have another excellent year!  

Mr Smart 

Did you know? 

This year, all primary schools received more 

funding for Physical Education. We have 

put this to good use by employing two 

more Physical Education Coaches to work 

with Mr Lyons at lunchtime. This means 

that all of our children can now have access 

to high quality physical education, not only 

during their lessons, but also at lunchtime! 

Let's find the next Usain Bolt, Jessica Ennis 

or Mo Farah at De Bohun!  

Attendance  

Congratulations to 6JS, who were the best 

attending class this week! Look for more infor-

mation about attendance in our half-termly 

attendance newsletter.  
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Zach Georgiou & Kayne Rose 

Edmund Rileyhouse & Amar Dudea 

Raina Banigo & Bianca Belioglu 

Georgie Al Shair & Karol Godel  

Kamar Ellis & Ariadne Coronel-Gordillo 

Deniz Alpergin & Alisa Jerlija  

Daniel Igbo  


